
Meeting Minutes: 

Danville Dog Park Committee, Thursday, December 14, 6:30 p.m., Danville Town Offices 

Attending: Alison Low, Chelsea Hewitt, Karen Hauserman, Polly Joncas 

 

Pet Pictures Recap: Total fundraising was $450.00! We have given the money to Wendy, who is 
keeping the funds in holding until we can set up a special account after Town Meeting.  

We talked about future fundraising opportunities, such as participating in the Community Mailing.  

Other possibilities include sending out fliers to be posted at veterinarian offices, tabling at Town 
Meeting Day, the Town Fair, and a booth at Autumn on the Green. 

Our fundraising goal for the year to be printed in the Town Report was agreed to be $1,500. This is 
also in recognition that grant writing opportunities are more likely to be announced late in the year.  

Next steps for permitting: We have a meeting with VTrans, which is taking place early in January. We 
need an access permit from VTrans in order to be able to access the property from the LVRT. Alison 
to confirm date. 

 

The meeting adjourned 7:30 

Submitted by Alison Low 

 


